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ANNOUNCEMENT 

Note to Readers 

Some of you may know that, in June 1974, I was involved in a serious road accident. I had concussion and various injuries. 
Quite independently of this, as soon as I was well enough, I had to have three eye operations during most of the year. I 

managed to keep up with some of my duties as an Editor-in-Chief of Biorheology but much of my work had to be done by 
others. 

I should like, now that my health and sight are approaching normal, to express my warmest thanks to my two good friends, 
Professor A. L. COPLEY (Co-Editor-in-Chief) and Dr. M. JOLY (Editor) who also have taken on the extra work that my illness has 
involved. I know that this must have proved a considerable extra load on two already very busy rheologists. 

They will be kind enough to complete the work on Papers already in their hands and also all the Congress Papers; but I am 
now sufficiently recovered to deal with new Papers that may now be sent to me. 

June 1975 
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I am indebted to my friend, Mr. R. ZANGGER for pointing out a serious slip in my recent book, An Introduction to Biorhe%gy. 
(1975, Elsevier, Amsterdam & New York, XIV + 218pp.) . 

On p. I3 (last paragraph), I have substituted zero for maximum shear rate and vice versa. 

GEORGE SCOTT-BLAIR 

328 


